
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We look forward to welcoming the students back into school tomorrow, Tuesday 

5th September. 

The weather is expected to be very warm, so there may be further communications about 

potential hot weather uniform. 

In the meantime, please can we remind all families that the new uniform comes into full 

effect this term: 

- Years 7 and 8 to wear the new uniform in full 

- Years 9-11 must comply with the expectations for all unbranded items – the most 

significant change being to skirts – pleated, knee-length, and worn to the knee 

- Years 9-11 may continue to wear items wearing the old school logo, as these were 

expensive originally and they should not be wasted 

We will be placing considerable emphasis on correct school uniform going forward, and look 

forward to the full support of our families in ensuring that our students are well dressed when 

attending school. 

It is worth emphasising here that trainers in particular are not part of school uniform and will 

not be accepted on Tuesday. 

The Headteacher and Deputy Headteachers will be writing to you soon with information 

about the school’s priorities for the coming term. 

Best wishes 

The Buckingham School 

 


